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29 January 2018 

Dear Parents, 
Cyber Safety Presentation – Tuesday 6 February, 7pm 

 
Safer Internet Day 2018 will be celebrated globally on Tuesday 6 February and as part of our on-going internet safety 
teaching, the children will be thinking about ‘Create, Connect and Share Respect: A better internet starts with you’.  
 
On the same day, we’ll also be holding a Cyber Safety information and advice evening for parents in the school hall 
from 7-8pm, presented by Lucy Dibdin, Cyber Security & Protect Officer with the Digital Investigations & Intelligence 
Team at Hampshire Constabulary.  
 
Cyber safety is a such an important subject that we hope that you’ll be able to come along and hear up-to-date 
information and advice about how you can help your child to enjoy the internet at a level appropriate to their age 
but also be aware of the potential risks.   
 
Due to the nature of the discussion, this event is only for adults.  Please complete and return the attached reply slip 
or visit http://www.kingsworthy.hants.sch.uk/form/default.asp?pid=5&form=54&action=saved to complete the 
online form on our website at if you’d like to attend.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on 6 February. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Lynne Keeble 
ICT Coordinator 
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Cyber Safety Presentation – Tuesday 6 February 2018 
 
 

I would like to book ____ seats (Adults only) 
 

 
Signed _____________________________________________(Parent/Guardian) 
 
 
Eldest child’s name  __________________________________________________    Class ______________ 

 
 
 

 

http://www.kingsworthy.hants.sch.uk/form/default.asp?pid=5&form=54&action=saved

